
 
Tuesday 3rd March 

 

Dear Parents 
 
On January 30th, Social Butterflies went live across West Cheshire.  This project, led by 
Brightlife and Cheshire West and Chester, celebrates Cheshire West becoming an 
age-friendly borough and part of the Global Network for Age Friendly Communities.  The aim 
of this project is to enable all of us, from the youngest to the oldest, to feel valued and have 
the opportunity to live happy, enjoyable lives.  
 
To recognise, this the children in Reception, Years 1 and 2, have all made their own 
beautiful butterflies that are now on display in the old Carphone Warehouse in the Port 
Arcades.  In addition to this, some of the children in KS2 will be running butterfly craft stalls 
in the rotunda of the Arcades, the week beginning the 30th of March.  More information will 
be sent out regarding this closer to the time. 
 

If you would like to see how this project has grown around Cheshire, take a look at  
 

www.facebook.com/SocialButterfliesCheshire 
Or 

www.agefriendlycheshirewest.org/socialbutterflies 
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